
 

 

Iress Completes Investigation of 
Unauthorised Access Incident 

ASX Release: 2 July 2024, Melbourne 

 

Praemium Ltd (ASX: PPS) today announces that Iress has concluded its internal investigation into an 

unauthorised access incident. The investigation has not identified any adverse impact on the Iress OneVue 

Platform business (IOPB) acquired by Praemium on 15 April 2024. 

This incident was first announced by Iress on 13 May 2024. On 15 May 2024, Praemium was informed that 

this incident may impact IOPB.  

The investigation was supported by specialist cyber incident and forensic technology providers. Praemium 

is grateful for Iress’s cooperation during the period from observing the incident to its conclusion today. 

 
This announcement is authorised by the Chief Executive Officer of Praemium Limited. For further 
information contact Anthony Wamsteker, CEO, or David Coulter, CFO, Ph: 1800 571 881 
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